UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

November 15, 1939.

Dean D. M. Swarthout, School of Fine Arts, University of Kansas.

Dear Dean Swarthout:

I am sending you herewith the names of boys who are members of the varsity and freshman basketball squads who are enrolled in the School of Fine Arts.

We are planning a clinic basketball game between the varsity and freshman teams on the evening of November 24th as a part of the Homecoming program. I have a regulation that no basketball player, either varsity or freshman, may participate in this game who does not have an average of "C" in his class work.

I would appreciate it if you would give me, at your earliest convenience, a check on these students. Since the game is only a little more than a week off we desire to pick our personnel for the two teams.

Your kindly cooperation will be greatly appreciated.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH

Allen Nipper - No ruesatisfactory
grades reported for mr.

nipper.

E. Engle